
Submitter: Elsa Hager 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Voting by mail is an equalizer - if you are unable to take time off work, if you are sick, 

if you are caregiving for someone else, if you do not have a reliable method of 

transportation, you are still able to exercise your fundamental right to participate in an 

election, and the option to vote by mail secures this right and allows for flexibility in 

doing so. Forcing folks to come in person is nothing short of an attempt at voter 

suppression. I strongly oppose this bill and deeply question those who have deluded 

themselves into thinking this is anything but an attempt to prevent people from 

participating in politics.  


